





Dear Members and Friends,

The latest amendments to the Personal Data (Privacy) Ordinance have taken effect from 1 April 2013, and the Center for Child Development, Hong Kong Baptist University complies with all the amendments. In the past, we have been using your personal data (such as postal address, email address, telephone and fax numbers etc.) for purposes of correspondence, fund raising, publicity, event invitation, opinion collection, and other relevant communications. We will continue to use your collected and newly collected personal data for the purposes described above in accordance with the requirements of the Ordinance, and would like to assure you that we shall not divulge your personal data to any third party.

We ensure that your personal data kept are accurate and secure. If you would, however, prefer us to stop using your personal data for the purposes described above, you may write to us by email (ccd@hkbu.edu.hk) or fax (2337-8902). For enquiry, please call us at 3411-7249.

Center for Child Development Hong Kong Baptist University 18 April 2013

親愛的會員及朋友:

《個人資料(私隱)條例》的修訂條文已於 2013 年 4 月 1 日起生效,香港浸會大學兒童發展研究中心會遵守及履行有關的條文。我們一向以您所提供的個人資料(如郵寄地址、電郵地址、電話和傳真號碼等),作爲通訊、籌款、推廣課程/活動、收集意見及相關聯絡之用。我們將按條例規定的方法繼續以您所提供或新提供的個人資料與您聯絡。除此之外,我們不會透露您的資料予任何人士。

我們確保儲存的個人資料準確無誤及有妥善的儲存方法。如果您希望停止接收我們的資訊,請透過電郵(ccd@hkbu.edu.hk)或傳真(2337-8902)通知我們。如有任何查詢,歡迎致電 3411-7249 與我們聯絡。

香港浸會大學兒童發展研究中心 2013年4月18日